Boeing Commends Government Officials for New Trade Agreement
Boeing Commends Government Officials for New Trade Agreement

CHICAGO, Dec. 9, 2013 /PRNewswire/ -- Boeing (NYSE: BA) today issued the statement below following the news
that government officials representing members of the World Trade Organization had successfully negotiated a
new trade package that includes a Trade Facilitation Agreement.

"The trade agreement announced this past weekend is a positive development for global trade and for the
millions of Americans who provide products and services to global markets. The Trade Facilitation Agreement
that is the centerpiece of the package is especially important because it will cut red tape at borders throughout
the world and boost global economic activity. Companies large and small will now find it simpler, faster and less
costly to access the markets of the 159 member nations of the World Trade Organization. We commend the
Administration's negotiating team, led by U.S. Trade Representative Michael Froman, for its leadership in
guiding what were oftentimes difficult negotiations to a successful conclusion."
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